
 
  

The management of the National Reptile Breeders Expo (NRBE) 

has worked closely with the Florida Fish and Wildlife 

Conservation Commission (FWC) in preparation for this year’s 

Expo. Our goal this year is directed at lessening the impact on 

vendors by streamlining the inspection process while still 

maintaining a high level of compliance with state law. 

  

This year all vendors who will be displaying or selling animals will need to provide a 

photocopy of their expo inventories, FWC permit and health certificates (if applicable) 

to NRBE staff at check-in. You will not receive your table assignment until all required 

paperwork is provided.  These documents will be made available to FWC staff for 

inspection/ verification. FWC inspectors will still be monitoring the floor for general 

husbandry and caging requirements.  

 

Please visit the FWC website at: http://myfwc.com/license/captive-

wildlife/applications/ for more information. FWC Captive Wildlife Staff will be 

available during the expo on Friday, Saturday and Sunday from 10am-5pm for 

information and assistance with any questions.  *Also remember to get all 

permit/license applications sent in a minimum of 4 to 6 weeks prior to the expo to 

allow for processing. 

 

 If you have any question about this new procedure, please feel free to call me 863- 

307-5925 or email me at whill1@gate.net. 

 

Wayne Hill 
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